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Term 3 Week 3 

Education Week Activities: 

Thank you to the parents who were able to 

attend our Education week assembly and open 

classrooms. 

 

Award Winner: 

Class award winners this week were; Lilli, 

Monique, Breanna, Rachel, Hosea, Ethan, 

Vincent, Skye S, Evey, Lawson, Melissa and 

Lauren. 

Citizenship awards went to: Lauren, Lachie, Joe 

and Adam 

Ethan, Ellen, Melissa, Lauren, Breanna and 

Hannah Traded in their 6 awards. 

 

ICAS Science Results: 

Congratulations to both Paddy, who received a 

participation certificate and Breanna, who was 

awarded a distinction in the NSW University 

science competition.  

 

Fruit break: 

The school has received a grant from Crunch 

and Sip to provide fruit for the students. 

Starting Monday we are going to trial having a 

fruit break in the morning session. The school 

will use the grant to provide students with fruit. 

Students can bring their own, however it must 

be fresh fruit or vegetables. 

 

Orange Eisteddfod Verse Speaking Choir 

Students will attend the Orange Eisteddfod 

Verse Speaking Choir on Thursday 11
th

 August  

Travelling to and from the Function Centre by 

Cooks Bus leaving school at 12.20pm returning 

at the conclusion of the section approx. 1.15pm 

It is important that all students are dressed in 

their winter uniform, including black shoes if at 

all possible.       

Orange Civic Theatre Performance: 

The whole school will be attending the 10.00am 

performance of “Emily Eyefinger” next Friday 

12
th

 August at the Civic Theatre. 

Parents will need to take their children and meet 

us in the foyer at 9:30am. Cooks Bus will return 

the children to school at the conclusion of the 

performance. The cost of the performance is $8 

per student. The school will pay the cost of the 

bus. 

Please return money and attached payment slip 

to school Wednesday 10
th

 August. 

 

Lunch Orders Friday 12
th

 August: 

Next week lunch orders for Friday 12
th

 will 

need to be put in on Thursday 11
th

 as students 

are going straight to the Civic Theatre for 

„Emily Eye Finger‟ on Friday morning. 

 

Orange Small Schools Meeting: 

Next Thursday and Friday Mr Scott will attend 

the Western Principals Conference in Orange. 

Mrs PE will take Mr Scott‟s class on these days. 

 

Circus tickets: 

The school has been given a number of free 

child vouchers for the Moscow Circus which 

will be on in Orange from 11
th

 -14
th

 August. 

The vouchers need to be exchanged for a ticket 

at the ticket office one hour before the show. If 

you are planning to go and would like a 

voucher please see Mr Scott. These will be 

given out 1 per family and first in first served. 
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Library volunteer: 

Thanks again to Julie Coulson for covering 

library books. This means we can get them on 

the shelve ready for students to borrow. 

 
Coles and Woolies vouchers: 

We have registered for both the Coles and 

Woolworth‟s promotions. Vouchers can be 

posted in the respective boxes in the office 

foyer. 

 

Father’s Day: 

The infants class‟ Father‟s Day evening will be 

held on Friday 2
nd

 September, starting at 

approx. 6pm.  Fathers please keep this day free. 

 

Friday 5
th

 August 

Tuckshop Va 

Towels Sue Sanders 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Primary doing Maths in the garden 

Adam, Lachie and Tommy showing off their Oztag skills 

This week‟s award winners 


